
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Maine Groundwater 
Newsletter 

“Keeping you in the Flow” 
 

 

For questions on Commission business call Dave Braley at 207-441-5324 

To send information for this newsletter or to make inquiries: Contact Ike or Jody 
Goodwin: Call - 225-3370, Fax - 224-7174, Email to jodyike@megalink.net 

 

 

 

 

Officers: 
President Ted Rolfe 

622-4018 
VP:Jim Innis 

942-5646 
Treasurer: Ike Goodwin: 

754-1970 
Secretary: Pat Pratt: 

666-5687 
Past President: Ted 
McLeod: 848-5520 

MGWA newsletter, June 2012 Edition 

 

NOTICE 

The Maine Department of Transportation, Well Claims Unit, will periodically hire well 
drilling contractors for services including: well drilling, pump and waterline installa-
tion, well abandonment, and hydrofracturing. MaineDOT is now inviting all well 
drillers registered with the State of Maine to enter into three-year service contracts. 
The primary benefit of the services contract will be an expedited and streamlined 
payment process. 

From this time forward, MaineDOT will normally send requests for bids to well 
drilling contractors who have completed three year service contracts with the 
Well Claims Unit. Please contact Kathryn Stebbins, kathryn.stebbins@maine.gov, 
or 624-3100 for contract packages, or if you have any questions. 

This newsletter is funded by the Maine Groundwater Association through member dues and 
advertising. Any member of the Association wishing to receive a newsletter may contact the president 

or treasurer of the Association listed on the front of the newsletter. 
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Ross Deschaine of Sunco, left, with Scott and Skip Hodgdon, 
right, of Hodgdon Well Drilling of Poland work on the installa-
tion at the Robert’s Farm in Norway for the MGWA Spring 
Demo. The Hodgdons donated the well. See Story Page 2. 

Here are the dates which have been set for various meetings. All 
are subject to change. 

MGWA Director’s are usually the second Monday of each month. 
They are at The Grand Hotel, 375 Main St. (Exit 130 off Rte.95), 
Waterville. There are no Director’s meetings held in July and 

August. They will meet again Sept. 10. 
The Commission will be meeting on July 13 and Aug. 8. These 

meetings are held at 286 Water Street, Key Bank Plaza, in 
Augusta. 
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